
Chairman Peterson


Re Support for The Second Amendment Preservation Act, House Bill 51


Dear Mr Peterson


      As a Veteran, former law enforcement officer and concerned citizen

I am submitting my request  that you vote in favor of House Bill 51

and enact the Second Amendment Preservation act for the following reasons.


First our Founding Fathers were smart enough to know the dangers of a government 

be ing able to disarm the public. They knew that we should never face the power of king

who can take away any right of citizen to defend themselves.    It’s an important Law that 
needs to be upheld


Second The states right to keep and arm the National Guard units is also dependent 

on the Second Amendment and Title 32 for their ability to protect the state Especially in time of 

emergency.


Respectfully submitted


Don McConnell

9855 Little mountain rd 

Mentor Ohio 44060

donmcconnell@sbcglobal.net



